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Non-urgent: 131 444   Emergency: 000   Crimestoppers: 1800 333 000

We hope this find you well – A quick note to let you know the 

office and phone line support closures over the Christmas and 

New Year’s period.

Our office will be closed for all enquiries from 3:00pm on 

24 December 2024 and will open again from 9:00am on 

2 January 2025. 

Our Weapons Licensing Group phone lines will also be 

closed for enquiries, starting at 4:00pm on 20 December 2024 

and ending on 9:00am on 2 January 2025.

• For any life-threatening matters call 000

• For non-urgent policing matters call 131 444

Online services will remain available for the lodgment of 

Licence Renewals, Changes of Address, New Applications 

and Permit to Acquire applications over this time. This can be 

accessed via the Weapons Licensing website at: 

www.police.qld.gov.au/units/weapons-licensing

The Management and Staff of Weapons Licensing 

Group wish you all a very Merry Christmas and 

Happy New Year!
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